
 
 

Closing of Sports Facilities 
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Dear Sports Facilities Users, 

In view of the recent upsurge of local COVID-19 cases, ALL sports facilities will be temporarily 

closed from 10 December, 2020 (Thursday) until further notice. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Student Affairs Office 

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University 

 


